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I feel it important to state how much I appreciate the aquatic center in Corvallis, 

Oregon. Both of my sons have been competitive swimmers from a very young age 

and have swam many a meet at that pool. It has helped them develop as swimmers 

as it is one of the few 50 meter pools in Oregon to compete at during the long course 

swim season, (this is the pool length the olympics are swam at.) Many of the best 

times and memories of swimming have been achieved at that pool. Swimming has 

been incredibly important in both my boys lives and continues to be. My oldest is a 

junior at the University of Oregon and is the president of the club swim team there. 

My youngest will be starting this year and has earned a scholarship to swim at 

Division 1 University of Maryland, Baltimore County. I can't support the pool enough 

and I know that there are many swimmers throughout the state that will benefit from 

it's continued use for generations to come.   


